
Dear Parent, 
 
Quick email to let you know that places are still available for the following webinar 
on Parenting Your Anxious Child – Helping your Worrier find their Warrior. 
 
This webinar is for teachers and parents within your school community. 
 
Please see attached flyer informing to you of what will be covered in the webinar. 
 
This webinar will take place on Monday 11th January 2021 Time 7.15pm-8.15pm. 
 
To register a place please click on the link https://buff.ly/35lsFYZ 
 
 

Seán Arthur 
 
Limerick Education Centre 
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